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Craiova, 11th of May 2022

Dear Professor Patrizia Pucci,

I am very pleased to kindly inform you that, on the basis of the Decision

45/21.05.2021 of the Senate of the University of Craiova, you have been nominated as a

dlonotatg dTssociate cResearcher of the aniveuit“g of Craiova

We are delighted by this nomination and we wish a very fruitful collaboration

with our university.

Thank you!

Sincerely Yours,




